
SEND Information Drop-in for Parents/Carers 

An opportunity to have a relaxed chat with external agencies in one place 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

 Session 1: 2.30pm - 3.15pm (All welcome—BGS & Primary Parents/Carers) 

Session 2:  3.45pm - 5.30pm (BGS & Y6 Parents/Carers) 

@Beverley Grammar School 

   Would you like the opportunity to speak to the experts about Special Educational Needs and Disability Services in the local area? 

    You are cordially invited to join us for our SEND Information Drop-in for Parents and Carers with local providers.  

 All parents of children/young people with SEND welcome, your child with SEND does not need to be a student at the school. 

   Tea and coffee will be provided but due to space limitations at this event, we do not have room for students to attend. If this provides a barrier to attendance, 

please let us know. 

 If you would like to attend this event, please complete the brief Google form using the following link so that we can provide sufficient refreshments. 

SEND Information Drop-in 

Many thanks and we look forward to meeting you at the event. 

https://forms.gle/NzJsJvC1ah1sDkhdA
https://forms.gle/NzJsJvC1ah1sDkhdA



